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Our Ref: KL1R/ES 

Your Ret: 

Dr. W. d'A. Maycock, 
The Lister Institute, 
Elstreel 
Herts. 

Dear Dr. Maycock, 

We have had a report of a case of jaundice in a haemophiliac. This 
haemophiliac received cryoprecipitate prepared from 8 units of blood 
and a number of doses of Factor VIII concentrate — Batch No. HL 1378. 

I enclose a photocopy of the Hepatitis Form as submitted by the 
hospital, which gives the dates of the various transfusions and the 
possible incubation period. So far the Australia antigen tests are 
negative and, .as yet, I am not very convinced that this is a trans—
fusion'transmitted jaundice. 

We will get on with re—testing the donors of the oryoprecipitate and 
I will be sending you a proper report form in 

due course, but I 
thought you would want to know as soon as possible about the possible 
irp ?cation of your E.H.F. 

Yours sincerely, 
r -----------  --- ----- ----- ----- ----- --- 

G RO-C 

K. L1. Rogers 
Dire oto r. 
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